
From: Dougandjayne509@aol.com
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 coal
Date: Friday, November 4, 2022 10:40:57 AM

CAUTION:External email.

Please taken into account that I as a retiree appreciate the 3% increase, but it is in no way
keeping with inflation. I'm asking that you increase this percentage to reflect today's inflation
rates.Please put into place a yearly cola to help retirees cope with economic costs. Thank you
Jayne Haun

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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